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Dear Council

I’m writing to formally object to the opening of a new off-licence store in the premises below my
residence.there is already an existing store in the area, which has significantly increased traffic and noise and a
lot of fights for the car park.Adding another off licence would not only exacerbate these issues but also provide
little to no benefit to the community,given the current availability of similar services.I believe that this addition
would negatively impact the quality of life in the neighbourhood.
Thanks you for considering my concerns.
Sent from my iPhone
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